
May 25, 2023 

 

Attn: Children’s Ministries Leaders and Sabbath School Superintendents 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to announce that Camp Meeting 2023 at the International Centre 

is just around the corner, with our shared vision of "Growing Spiritual Champions" 

guiding us throughout the event. As we prepare for this special gathering, we 

would like to provide you with some important information regarding the 

children's programs during the camp meeting. 

As previously mentioned, we have arranged programs specifically designed for 

children during the morning services of the camp meeting. However, please note 

that due to the afternoon Ordination Service requirements, there will be no 

afternoon program available for the children. The programs will cater to children 

from the Kindergarten, Primary, and Juniors Divisions of the Sabbath School, with 

an age range of four years up to 12 years. For our teenage attendees, the Youth 

Department will provide separate programs. These programs will commence at 

9:30 a.m. and conclude at 12:30 p.m. 

To ensure a smooth registration process, please be advised that registration for 

the children's program will begin at 9:00 a.m. at Aviation Ballrooms A, B, and C. 

For safety purposes, parents/guardians must present a valid photo I.D. when 

registering their child/children. The photo I.D. must be shown to the program staff 

during the registration process and will be required for checkout. Additionally, 

only the parent or guardian who registered the child/children will be allowed to 

collect them. To facilitate this process, please ensure that you have the child 

safety wristband issued to you during registration, as it will be required for the 

release of your child/children. If you are registering a child aged 0-3 years old, 

please note that you must remain in the room with your child/children. Kindly 

remember to collect your children promptly after the conclusion of the program 

at 12:30 p.m. 

We kindly request that you remind parents bringing their children to the programs 

to provide snacks for them. However, please ensure that any food items brought 

from home do not contain nuts or nut butters, considering allergies and the safety 

of all the children involved. The Children Ministries Department may provide a 

box of apple juice for the children as an additional refreshment. 

Lastly, we humbly ask for your prayers for the success of the Camp Meeting, the 

children's programs, and the Ontario Conference Sessions. Your support and 

prayers are greatly appreciated as we strive to create a spiritually enriching and 

safe environment for all participants. 

Thank you for your attention, and we eagerly look forward to welcoming you and 

your children to Camp Meeting 2023! 

 

Blessings, 

Pastor Allan 

Allan Chichester 

Director, Children’s Ministries 

 

Ruth Weidner 

Secretary, Children’s Ministries  
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